
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 14 OF 2025 
 

 
SHANNON ESTUARY – Dernish Island  

 
 

Carrig Keal Buoy temporarily off-station 
 
Mariners are advised that Carrig Keal buoy (Dernish Island) is temporarily off-station. 
 
Mariners are advised to exercise caution when transiting in this area.   
 
Notice will be updated once buoy is back on-station. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Michael Kennelly  
Harbour Master  
Shannon Foynes Port Company  
 
26th May 2025 
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